Lisha Kill Kings Road Area Comments and Responses
Final Generic Environmental Impact Statement to DGEIS

E. TOWN OF COLONIE PURE WATER DEPARTMENT

The following comments are taken from a letter dated April 26, 1996 from Dave
McMorris of the Town of Colonie Pure Waters Department. A copy of the letter is provided in
Appendix 1.

1. Comment:

Figure No. 1I-G-6 depicts 6" sewer for sewer mains which are 8" This sizing
error should also be changed under the Sanitary Sewer section on page 11-52.
Also our 12" sewer in the vicinity of Morris Road should be shown to connect to
the 20" sewer trunk line.

Response:

The correction is noted and is illustrated on revised Figure II-G-6.

2. Comment:

The report does not indicate the existence of an Intermunicipal Agreement with
the Town of Niskayuna for sewer service. The report should also indicate that
the Town of Colonie where feasible, would explore the possibility of entering int
Intermunicipal Agreements with neighboring communities for sewer service.
This information should be incorporated in the first paragraph on page II-33.

Response;

It is recognized that the Town of Colonie has an intermunicipal agreement with
the Town of Niskayuna for sewer service. [t also recommended that the Town
of Colonie develop additional agreements with neighboring municipalities, where
practical. The intermunicipal agreements which could be developed for both
water and sewer service, could help defray costs associated with the design and
construction of new utilities, and provide for better regional planning of water
supply and sewage disposal.

3. Comment:

On page II-33, in the paragraph that begins with "As part of the West End... ",
the wording should be changed to "As part of the West End Sewer Project Study.
the Town, in the future, plans on installing a sewer collection system and pump
Station to provide sewer service fo the northwest portion of the study area
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including Michael Dr., St. Marie St., St. Ann St., St. Joseph St. and a portion of
Kings Rd.

Response:

The cotrection is noted.

4, Comment:

The first paragraph on page 1I-57 under Sanitary Sewer, refers to projected
average daily flows and peak flows. The information shown does not reflect
projected flow numbers that were originally indicated to our Department. It also
indicates a peaking factor of 4.0 is used in accordance with this Department.
Prior correspondence with Clough Harbour indicated a peaking factor of 2.9
was going to be used as per the Ten State Standards.

Response:

By the end of the planning period, the projected peak hourly wastewater flow for
the study area, using a peaking factor of 2.9 as per Ten State Standards, is 1.8
GPH.
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